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From:   Jason Schaefer <jason.m.schaefer@gmail.com>
Sent:   Tuesday, February 21, 2012 1:31 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        Comments re RIN 2590-AA53

Mr. Pollard,

I would like to submit comments in favor of re-establishing PACE programs to 
encourage clean energy development.  PACE programs can drive energy projects that 
result in significant economic activity, federal, state and local tax revenue and 
jobs.  Some of the most vital efficiency and clean energy development occurring in this 
country is taking place at the local level.  PACE provides an effective tool for local 
entities and homeowners interested in spurring development.

Best,

Jason 

--  
Jason Schaefer
204 N 6th St, Apt. C1
Grand Forks, ND 58203 
 
Jason.M.Schaefer@gmail.com 
701.741.0709 
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